DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
BANKS AVENUE SCHOOL PATROL

Dick Connolly, Principal of Banks Avenue School, was in attendance to speak in support of the
installation of a school patrol (kea crossing) on Banks Avenue to reduce the dangers for children
crossing the road. He stated that the school’s roll is predicted to reach 720 by the end of the year and
there can be immense congestion at peak times, with children from other schools also using Banks
Avenue. Only four children at the school travel by cycle.

Mr Connolly noted that one resident had concerns about the installation of a parking restriction
associated with the crossing as it removes the parking outside her residence. He considered that,
whilst understanding the resident’'s concerns, vehicles parked in this space could obliterate the view of
the crossing.

The Board’s decision is recorded under Part C, clause 13 of this report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


